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Consultation about Fraudulent Business (Information from Kumamoto 

Prefectural Government) 
  
The Kumamoto Consumer Affairs Center has received information that disaster-affected households 

within the prefecture have received phone calls notifying them that "someone from the Prefectural 

Government will come to provide an estimate for your roof repair". The Prefectural Government does 

not provide quotations for repair costs in this manner.  

Please be aware of fraudulent businesses trying to take advantage of the disaster.  

If you sense something suspicious, please consult with a consumer consultation desk. 

 
[Consumer Consultation Desk contact details]  

○ National Consumer Affairs Center, Kumamoto Earthquake Consumer Trouble 110  

Every day 10:00 - 16:00  

0120-7934-48 (toll-free)  

* Cannot connect from outside the Kyushu area.  

* When calling from IP phones, please use 03-5793-4110 (charges apply).  

○ Kumamoto Prefecture Consumer Affairs Center  

Mon - Fri  9:00 - 17:00 (closed public holidays)  

Tel: 096-383-0999  

○ Kumamoto City Consumer Center  

Mon - Fri  9:00 - 17:00 (closed public holidays)  

Tel: 096-353-2500 

 

[Inquiries]  

Kumamoto Prefecture, Department of Environmental and Civic Affairs, Consumer Support Group  

Tel: 096-333-2308  

Fax: 096-383-0998  

Email: shouhiseikatsu@pref.kumamoto.lg.jp 


